
 

 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  

 

Electric Utility Commission 
 

Recommendation No. 20130520-024 
 

Elimination of coal from portfolio 
 

The Electric Utility Commission recommends that the City Council request the City 
Manager to develop a plan to eliminate coal from Austin Energy's portfolio by the end of 
2015, with the plan to be presented to City Council no later than December 31, 2013 
subsequent to negotiations with the LCRA.  

 

 
Date of Approval: May 20, 2013 
 
 
Record of the vote: Approved by the Electric Utility Commission on a vote of 6-0-1 with 

Commission Fath voting against.  
 
Attest:  
 
 

  Toye Goodson, Staff Liaison 


